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December 20, 2011 

 
Minor delays at Intersection of Kirkland Ave. and Sixth St. due to traffic revisions 

Sewer Construction will require traffic to be reduced to one lane Dec. 21 and 22 

 
On December 21st and 22nd, sewer pipeline construction will require two days of traffic revisions at the 
intersection of Kirkland Avenue and Sixth Street. Residents should plan for minor delays when navigating this 
intersection. In order to safely and efficiently complete this work, traffic will be reduced to one lane with flaggers 
assisting vehicles through the intersection. The traffic revision will be in place during work hours, from 7 a.m. – 
4:30 p.m. 
 
What to expect  

 Crews will maintain one lane; flaggers will assist vehicles alternating through the intersection. 

 Signed detours and flaggers will assist drivers and pedestrians through the area. 

 Parking restrictions will be in place near the proposed work locations. 

 Work December 21 and 22, from 7:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m.  

 Noise and other activity typical of a construction site: work crews, dust, trucks, construction materials, heavy 
machinery, and excavation equipment.  

 Excavation of an approximately seven-foot-deep trench in Kirkland Avenue to lay a new 16-inch pipe. 

 Questions? Call the 24-hour project information hotline, 206-205-9196 
 
For more information on the project/ Para más información: 

 24-hour project information hotline/ Para más información*, 206-205-9196 

 Heidi Sowell, 206-684-1207, heidi.sowell@kingcounty.gov 
 Web:  http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/East/Kirkland.aspx 

 
(*Señale su idioma y llamaremos a un intéprete. El servicio es gratuito.) 
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